Dear Cambridge Bay Visitors,

We wouldlike to share our Municipal Council's current responseto the COVID-19
(Mova Coronavirus) pandemic.

Cur organization has cancelled all staff travel fromCambridge Bay, and is reassessing
program activities thatinvolve significant gatherings of people on a case-by-case basis.
This response is based on our concern forthe health of the community and particularhy
the Elders and those with compromised immune systems, who are most atrisk in the
eventof infection.

We ask those visiting our community (business or pleasure)to supportthe Municipality
by reconsidering any travel arrangements vou may currently have to visit Cambridge
Bay. As an alternative, think about a Teleconference orVideoconference.
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